
                                         
  Fox Arms, Chapel Lane, Manley, Cheshire, WA6 9JQ 

T: 01928 740866   E: Info@devatrading.com   W: www.devatrading.com 
 

  
 
 

  
  

2nd September 2025 
  
   

FORWARD PLANNING REGARDING DECEMBER HOLIDAYS 2025 

  

We would like to inform you that the final deliveries before the December holidays will occur during 
the week of December 15, 2025 (week 51).  
 
Please note that we will not be scheduling any deliveries in week 52 or week 1 due to the holiday 
shutdown. Consequently, this may affect our lead times. 
 
If you have any critical demands for the upcoming period, please take this information into account 
when planning. 
 
 
 
 
 
Best Regards,  
  
  

  
Dominika Sowinska  

Sales & Logistics Executive  


